

ÔN THI HK2.1 E6

Choose the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation

1. A. weather B. earth C. three D. thursday
2. A. house B. solar C. croweded D. outside
3. A. think B. theatre C. than D. thick
4. A. cloud B. shoulder C. mouse D. house

Choose the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress

1. A. robot B. rubbish C. borrow D. reduce
2. A. funny B. pretty C. lucky D. alone
3. A. volleyball B. equipment C. badminton D. Marathon

Choose the best answer

1. In the future , we will live on _____ Moon.
A. an B. a C. the D. X
2. Pelé is a great _____ player from Brazil.
A. basketball B. volleyball C. tennis D. football
3. The _____ desert of all is the Sahara and it's in Africa.
A. hotter B. hottest C. hotter D. hottest
4. _____ sports do you like ? I like karate.
A. What B. Where C. When D. Why
5. Jenny thinks robots might _____ us to do the housework.
A. helping B. to help C. help D. to helping
6. Don't _____ TV for too long , please.
A. watch B. watching C. to watch D. watches
7. My Tam is famous singer in Viet Nam.
A. a B. an C. the D. X
8. is your favorite cartoon? - It is Kung Fu Panda.

A. Who B. What C. When D. Why

9. about examination. Just relax

A. Don't worry B. Worry C. Worrying D. Don't worrying

10. 'Which is Britain in.' – 'Europe'

A. country B. continent C. city D. area

11. Nam might the English exam.

A. passed B. passing C. pass D. passes

12. Lake Baikal is the Freshwater lake in the world.

A. large B. larger C. largest D. more large

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST

1. Robots can help us to take care of our children.

A. look at B. look for C. look D. look after

2. Robots will help me do the housework.

A. homework B. chore C. cooking D. assignment

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE

1. There are so many things to do in New York. It's very exciting.

A. funny B. helpful C. boring D. tasty

2. The weather in Rio de Janeiro is hotter than in Sydney.

A. hot B. cold C. colder D. warmer

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions.

1. These are Mai's and Lan's books. These books are their.

A. are B. books C. These D. their

2. Phong didn't play football with his friends last Sunday. He goed fishing.

A. didn't play B. with C. goed D. fishing

3. If we use less water, more people have fresh water.
 A. If B. use C. more D. have
4. If students recycle and use recycled materials, they will saved energy.
 A B C D
5. Last week I come back to my home town.
 A B C D
6. When he was 8 years old, he had an accident and broke her leg.
 A B C D

Read the following passage

I __ (1) __ a dream of having my own flat. It'll be in the centre of the city . There __ (2) __ four rooms in it – a living room , a bedroom , a bathroom and a kitchen. I'll have a big TV and a DVD player in my bedroom. They'll help me to relax and enjoy life . I'll have a laptop to __ (3) __ with my friends. My flat will be on the top floor and there won't be any neighbours, __ (4) __ it'll be Ok to play loud music.

1. A. has B. have C. to have D. having
 2. A. will be B. will is C. will are D. will to be
 3. A. to contact B. contacting C. contacts D. contact
 4. A. and B. but C. so D. because

Our future house will be on the ocean. It will be surrounded by tall trees and blue sea. But we only have salt water in the ocean. We need fresh water for (5) _____ and for growing food (6) _____ farms. Ocean water is too salty to drink. It is also too salty for watering plants. We must have the ways to make (7) _____ water from salty water. We should be (8) _____ not to waste water.

5. A. drinking B. drink C. to drink D. drinks
 6. A. in B. on C. at D. for
 7. A. polluted B. contaminated C. fresh D. salty

8. A. careful B. careless C. carefully D. carelessly

Read the following passage

There are many things we can do to improve the environment around us. Firstly, we encourage our family members to go to work and to school by bus. It will help to reduce the air pollution. Secondly, we ask our friends to pick up rubbish in parks or in streets. It will help to make the parks and streets clean. Thirdly, we tell our family members and friends to save energy by turning off lights, TVs and computers when we don't use them. **This** will help to save electricity. Fourthly, we encourage people to use reusable bags instead of plastic bags. Finally, we ask our friends to give old clothes to charity instead of throwing them away. If we do these things well, we will take great part in improving our environment.

1. we encourage our family members to go to work and to school _____.
A. by car B. by motorbike C. on foot D. by bus
2. What do we ask our friends to do in the parks or in streets?
A. pick up rubbish B. reusable bags C. save electricity D. give old clothes
3. The word "***This***" has a close meaning to _____.
A. Going to work and to school by bus
B. Picking up rubbish in parks or in streets
C. Turning off lights, TVs and computers when we don't use them
D. Using reusable bags instead of plastic bags
4. Do we encourage people to use reusable bags instead of plastic bags?
A. Yes, we do B. Yes, we does C. Yes, we are D. Yes, we will

Environmental pollution is a term that refers to all the ways by which man pollutes his surroundings. Man dirties the air with gases and smoke, contaminates the water with chemicals and other substances, and damages the soil with too many fertilizers and pesticides. Man also pollutes his surroundings in various other ways. For example,

people ruin natural beauty by scattering junk and waste on the land and in the water. Environmental pollution is one of the most serious problems facing mankind today. Air, water and soil are necessary to the survival of all living things. Badly polluted air can cause illness, and even death. Polluted water kills fish and other marine life. Pollution of soil reduces the amount of land that is available for growing food. Environmental pollution also brings bad things to man 's beautiful natural world.

5. In which way do people cause air pollution?

- A. Man throws garbage on the land.
- B. Man dirties the air with exhausted gases and smoke.
- C. Man damages the soil with fertilizers and pesticides.
- D. Man contaminates the soil with chemicals and other substances.

6. What kind of environment pollution is caused by chemicals and substances in the seas, rivers and lakes?

- A. Deforestation B. Water pollution C. Air pollution D. Soil pollution

7. Why is environmental pollution considered one of the most serious problems?

- A. Because it can cause illness and even death
- B. Because it can kill fish and other marine life
- C. Because it can reduce the land for growing food
- D. all are correct

8. What are the important elements to the survival of all living things mentioned in this text?

- A. Food and water B. Air and food
- C. Air, water and soil D. Water and soil

Finish each of the following sentences in such a way that it means the same as the sentence printed before it. Write your answers on your answer sheet.

1. I see a used bottle on the road. I put it in the bin

→If.....

2. Walk more and you will be healthy.

- If you

3. We love outdoor activities . We spend every Sunday playing sports (**Using « so »**)

→.....

4. She loves French food. She goes to that French restaurant every week. (Using 'so')